
 
WEEKLY PARENT MEMO: 2/02/15 

 

 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• Thanks for your support of our parent/teacher conferences.  We love having you with us! 
• We also appreciate all of your help with the cookie dough fundraiser.  Our school 

will really benefit from all of your help!  
• Monday the 9th: KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION.  Please spread the word to 

your neighbors who might not receive this memo.  We will need an original birth 
certificate, immunization records, and proof of address (e.g. a mortgage payment 
or utility bill with your name on it).  The choice of sessions is limited and will be 
assigned on a first-come first-served basis.  A choice cannot be selected until all 
of the required records are received and paperwork completed. 

• Monday the 9th: We will also be receiving construction supplies for our new roof.  
They will be gated in to ensure the safety of our students.  Construction will begin 
Tuesday and continue for approximately 6-8 weeks.  Thanks for your patience. 

 

COMING SOON: 
• February 16th: NO SCHOOL.  Happy Presidents’ Day! 
• February 18th:  Research Challenge presentations all day in the kiva and room 168. 
• February 18th: PTA meeting at 4:00 in the faculty room.  Please come join us! 

 
 


